Halloween Parade and Party

Our classroom Halloween Party will be on Tuesday, October 31%. If
you are signed up to attend the party, please check-in at the main
office and come down to the classroom around 1:35. If you are not
signed up to attend the party, you are still able to watch the
costume parade from the gym. The parade will begin at 1:45. You
will be given more details about when to arrive and where to enter.

On Tuesday the 31st, your child should bring his/her costume to
school in a labeled bag, unless there are parts of the costume that
can be worn like normal clothes. There will be time to change
before the parade begins. Please remember to keep costumes
appropriate for school - fake weapons and other violent or gory
costumes and/or props cannot be allowed.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you!

Mr. Paulus
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